Dear Parents and Supporters of Peridot-Our Savior's Lutheran School,

To help in our planning for the 2017-18 school year, we are requesting that each family complete the "Interested Enrollment Form" for each student.

We are expecting a possible increase in enrollment, and have limited space in our classrooms, so we want to give you, our returning families and students, first priority in filling those spots.

Please note, we will follow the schedule below in filling open spots. If we do not have your form signed by the date below, your spot is not saved and is in jeopardy of going to a new transfer student through their ESA funds.

Below is the schedule we will follow in holding spots for the 2017-18 school year...

March 1st—Returning school families/students (Church members & Church member transfers)

March 31st—Returning school families/students (non-Church members)
April 15th—Incoming transfers and those that qualify through ESA

By signing below, you give us your intent to enroll the students written below, and your spot will be held until June 30th in the order they are received (first come first served) for the 2017-18 school year. After June 30th, if your 2017-18 paperwork has not been turned in, your spot will be forfeited and opened to a new student.

Signature:	Printed Name:
Phone Number(s):	
Student's Name(s) enrolled:	

Please do not hesitate to contact Benjamin Pagel with any questions. School—(928) 475-7537 Home—(928) 475-4904